VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT
OF

BRAZORIA COUNTY, TEXAS
P. O. BOX 28635
WEST COLUMBIA, TEXAS 77486

Smart Water Meters Installation

One of the bond projects approved by voters in May 2018 is replacing existing water
meters with Smart Meter technology. The contract for installing new meters was awarded to
Accurate Meter & Supply, and they are ready to begin.

On Tuesday, October 1%, crews will begin cleaning out meter boxes. The installation

of new meters is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, October 2". A uniformed employee of
Accurate Meter & Supply will knock to let you know that your water will be off for a short time
while they switch out the meter. If no one answers the door, they will hang a door tag to let you
know that your new meter has been installed. Please run cold water in a sink closest to where
water lines enter your home to flush your lines. Installation in the entire subdivision is expected
to take 6 — 8 weeks. ‘

Townhall Meeting
Wednesday, October 9t
6:30 p.m.
Columbia Lakes Conference Center

A Townhall Meeting has been scheduled to update you on the status of the Smart Meter
installation and how this new technology works. Representatives from Accurate Meter &
Supply will be here to answer any questions you may have and help you set up an online
account so you can monitor your water usage and receive alerts about potential water leaks
and/or high usage in your home.

If you have any questions, please call the District Administrator at (979) 345-6008 or the
VCUD billing clerk at (979) 308-2300.

Sincerely,
Varner Creek Utility District
Board of Directors



